
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

We have had some wild weather conditions this week with substantial rainfall and wind blowing 

through our region. Over 100 roads were impacted by fallen trees and flooding, and homes 

were left without power. 

Weather events like this don’t happen often thankfully, but when they do they cause a lot of 

damage and inconvenience for us all. Our teams are working hard to clear roads as quickly as 

possible to make them safe for you to travel on. You can keep updated with their progress via 

Council’s website www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/roadclosures  

We would like to extend our thanks to South Gippsland’s emergency services, volunteers and 

Council staff who worked tirelessly throughout the significant weather event – 24/7 – to keep 

you all informed and as safe as possible. It is not an easy job and we are very lucky to have 

such dedicated people in our community. 

A further easing of COVID-19 restrictions was announced on Wednesday 9 June. With 

increased density limits at restaurants and more businesses being able to open, it is great news 

for many South Gippsland businesses and towns who can open up once again. 

Those wanting to stay up-to-date with the changing restrictions can visit 

www.dhhs.vic.gov.au/coronavirus  

This period has been and continues to be hard on South Gippsland businesses and residents. 

We strongly encourage anyone who is struggling to get in contact with Beyond Blue on 1300 22 

4636. 

While there are still restrictions in place in Melbourne and they cannot share our amazing region 

with us just yet, we are excited to welcome them back again soon.  

Julie Eisenbise, Christian Zahra AM and Rick Brown – Administrators 
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